
Special Visit: 
 
Ms. Shashi Shalini Kujur, Postmaster General, South Bengal Region visited the Sangrahalaya on December 15, 2022. 
After visiting the galleries of the Sangrahalaya, she commented “Very systematically exhibited the Murals & different 
phases of historical important events associated with Gandhiji.  Very well maintained and wonderful museum and 
must visit”. 
 
 
 

  


